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Keith E. Haas, P.E.
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City of Racine, Wisconsin

MEMORANDUM

DATE: April 14, 2021
TO: Board of Wastewater Commissioners

FROM: Michael Gitter
Interim General Manager

Michael L. Gitter, PE.
Chief of Operations
Kenneth M. Scolaro, C.P.A
Administrative Manager
Chad W. Regalia, PE.
Chief Engineer

SUBJECT: Contract A-21, Bid Opening — 4™ Street and Lake Ave Utility Relocations Project

On April 13, 2021, the Utility opened bids on the subject project. The following bids were received:

CONTRACTOR BID AMOUNT
1) Super Excavators, Inc $899,445.85
2) Globe Contractors, Inc $996,244.00
3) A.W. Oakes & Son, Inc $999,925.00

The lowest responsible bidder is Super Excavators, Inc. at a bid price of $899,445.85.

I recommend that the contract be awarded to Super Excavators, Inc. at their bid amount of

$899,445.85. The engineer’s estimate on this project is $300,060.00.
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